
 

 

Update No. 154 

 

 

EPM informs public opinion: 

1. Welcoming the decision of the 75th Municipal Criminal Judge trying Issues 

Involving Constitutional Guarantees of Bogotá, this Friday, June 21, a technical 

committee was established in Bogotá, made up of delegates from the Office of 

the Attorney General, Public Prosecutor, Colombian Comptrollership General, 

Ministry of the Environment and Sustainable Development, Ministry of Health 

and Social Protection, National Environmental Licensing Authority (Autoridad 

Nacional de Licencias Ambientales, ANLA), Ituango Hydroelectric Association 

(Hidroituango), community representatives and EPM to study the stability of the 

rocky massif. 

2. In the first session, it was agreed that the technical committee will take place 

on Fridays, every week, at the headquarters of the Office of the Attorney 

General in Bogota, an entity that acts as coordinator and moderator.  

3. The purpose of this technical committee is to “work together to achieve a 

technical study with experts in the field to analyze the rocky structure of the 

place where the water project is located, as well as its stability. The purpose 

here is to guarantee the continuity of the project or otherwise”.  

4. At the next technical committee on June 28, EPM will present the current 

status of the project in which the Company is making significant progress in 

mitigating risks to communities located downstream of the dam. 

5. EPM reiterates its commitment to Colombia to make a success of the future 

power generation plant, which seeks to contribute to this country’s development 

and its people’s quality of life. The constant priority here will be to protect both 

communities and the environment. 


